
 

 

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF  

TULPEHOCKEN TOWNSHIP  

IS CONDUCTING A PUBLIC WORKSHOP TO 

DISCUSS THE IMPLEMENTATION OF A  

FIRE AND EMERGENCY TAX FOR 2025  

ON WEDNESDAY, JULY 17, 2024 AT 6:30 PM AT 

THE TULPEHOCKEN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

DISTRICT OFFICE LOCATED AT  

27 REHRERSBURG ROAD  

TULPEHOCKEN TOWNSHIP 

 


